
Urgent Need for Twin Bedding
Please respond generously to The Society of

St. Vincent de Paul’s tremendous need for
twin-sized bedding. New/gently used bedding is

acceptable. Please give donations to any
available SVdP volunteer, or place in the large
wooden collection bins in the hallway between

the Narthex and School. Thank you for your
support. 

Twin Bedding Drive April 26-27th


